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Why We Love Our Troops...

 

Our nation just celebrated its 234th year of independence.  A brief review of history shows us that even then, we were an independent thinking group of individuals who worked together in peace, but did not necessarily agree with each other. 
 
Thomas Jefferson was chosen to write the first draft of the letter to King George proclaiming independence from England, which was presented to the Continental Congress on June 28, 1776 in Philadelphia. After various changes, a vote was taken late in the afternoon of July 4th. Of the 13 colonies, nine voted in favor of the Declaration, two, Pennsylvania and South Carolina voted no, Delaware was undecided and New York abstained. 
 
The letter to King George III is known to us as the Declaration of Independence. At the time, its official title was "The Unanimous Declaration of the Thirteen United States of America". And so our young country was born with freedoms built in for its citizens from that date forward.
 
The second sentence has become known as the most powerful one in the English language. "We hold these truths to be self-evident, that all men are created equal, that they are endowed by their Creator with certain unalienable Rights, that among these are Life, Liberty and the pursuit of Happiness. "
 
A total of 1,337 words, the Declaration is as profound today as it was rebellious 234 years ago.  It levies 27 incriminating "Facts" against England and King George in the treatment of the people in the colonies. Our founding fathers went on to state "... when a long train of abuses and usurpations, pursuing invariably the same Object evinces a design to reduce them under absolute Despotism, it is their right, it is their duty, to throw off such Government, and to provide new Guards for their future security."
 
That, dear volunteers, is what our country understands to be in the best interests of its citizens and that is why we are ready to protect our freedoms as well as others who are living with despotism and tyranny.  
 
That is why our own citizens, as soldiers, choose to leave family and home, put their very lives at stake and by example, show others how to insure and protect those same rights for themselves.
 
Citizen SAM continues to pledge to support the soldier's efforts in whatever way it can.  You, as volunteers, bear the task of providing the comforts and care of home to them while away.  As we gear up for Operation Santa, we say goodbye to a wonderful program, Operation Helmetliner.
 
Operation Helmetliner has been a very important program for our soldiers and many volunteers have lent their skills, time, money and energy to insuring that the helmet liners protect our troops.
Citizen Support for America's Military (CSAM), Operation Helmetliner's parent organization, has recently been informed by its military contacts for the helmet liners that the military has begun issuing its own helmet liners made of a special wicking material as its standard.  They will no longer be allowed to accept the liners you have so lovingly made.  
If anyone has any completed liners ready to send to us, please do so quickly.  CSAM will be allowed to ship completed liners until November 1st.  These will be distributed by the military as good will gestures from the soldiers to the local population.  Public relations in action.  After November 1st, we can no longer ship them.
Thank you all for your awesome support of this very wonderful project over the past 5 years.  Please use your skills and talents, care and love in other ways to support our troops.  Our web site, www.citizensam.org , offers many projects that may fit your skills that are not being closed down, as Operation Helmetliner must do. 
Remember, it is all about supporting them in any way we can.  It is the least we can do in return for their sacrifices.  
So in closing, let's remember the final statement of our Declaration of Independence. " And for the support of this Declaration, with a firm reliance on the protection of divine Providence, we mutually pledge to each other our Lives, our Fortunes and our sacred Honor."


	


